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4/27/2021 

 

Thank you, Earth Day Volunteers,!! 

 

 

 

Dear Fellow Townspeople, 

 

Thank you to the following volunteers who participated in this year’s Earth Day event; 

Kathryn Kroft, Scott Wardwell, Maureen Cain, Alfreda Shapere, David Dundorff, Anita 

Rothblum, Joan Gaynor, Alex Eanes, Joanne MacGregor, Hugh McKenney, Cathy 

Freiert, Jim McIntyre, Monica McIntyre, Betsy Butts, Larry Benedict, Tina Burke, Nita 

Ross, Kreschell Morris, Carl Nawrocki, Vern Vesey, Mary Ann Vesey, Chuck 

Flickinger, Art Bergman, and Kathleen Lyden. 

 

Together our volunteers picked up and filled 68 bags of litter from our local roads. 

We appreciate their efforts and the efforts of many other individuals and groups who 

work hard and beautify our Town. 

 

For those who were unable to participate this past weekend and would like to clean up 

their Town Road, please feel free to contact Meredith at 860-859-3873 ext. 100 to receive 

your bags. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

  

 

 

 

Kevin T. Lyden 

First Selectman 


